
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or 

men interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to 

attend.    

***Next meeting will be August 17, 2023***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

September 1—Dave Hicks ~ October 6—Joe Dethloff 

 

 Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in August!  Ben Norton, Greg Woydziak, 
Anthony Botello, Denzil Robbins, Mark 
DeLong, Fr. Suresh, Damien Yervasi, 

Wayne Olmsted, Paul Hoelscher, Jim Colton, Blake Marlia 

Please join us outside of the church  for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to visit with each other, and get to know 
other families.  

                Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

 Aug 6—Al & Michele McCauley 
 Aug 13—Ryan & Emoke Marvin, Jan Hufnagel 
 Aug 20—Mary Ellen Daugherty 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura 
Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

Lauren Seymour is no longer able to be the youth 
minister.  If you are interested in helping with this 
wonderful ministry, please contact Ann Kniesel for more 
information. 

Lauren, we have greatly appreciated all that you have 
done and you will be greatly missed at the office.   

Sr. Kay Marie Duncan’s graveside service will be held on 

August 31, 2023 at Mt. Hope Cemetery, 11:00 AM. More 

information will follow. 

Replacement of the Cathedral Stairs 
Replacement of the front stairs is scheduled will begin this Monday, 
August 7, 2023.  The elevator is no longer in service.   

The only entrance to the Cathedral will be the stairs located on the 
East and West side of the building or through the Day Chapel door. 

The restrooms are now closed, however there is one available near 
the day chapel 

Coffee hour will be held out on the side of the church. 

 The parish hall is closed. 

The only access to the choir loft will be via the stairs. 
Father will be saying Mass at St. Alphonsus Hospital Chapel on Sundays, 
starting August 6, 2023, at 1:00PM.  Also the Sunday Mass at 9:30am will 
be live streamed.   

St. Francis de Sales Cathedral  Windows—Part 2 
 

Located on the east side over the window depicting Pentecost is the 
rose window with 8 symbols that identify the Litany of the Sacred 
Heart. Each quote begins with Heart of Jesus.  Reading from the top 
clockwise:   

 House   “house of God and gate of heaven” 

 Crown   “King and center of all hearts 

 Yoke       “ loaded down with harsh criticism or censure. 
                    “ bruised for our offences.” 
                    “ obedient unto death.” 

 Burner   “burning furnace of charity”. 

 Bible       “ in whom are all the treasures of wisdom and 
                       knowledge.” 

 Scale       “abode of justice and love.” 

 Font        “fountain of life and holiness.” 

 Lance      “pierced with a lance”. 
 

The Rose window on the west side includes symbols of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary as contained in the Litany of Loreto. Reading from the 
top clockwise. 
 

Mystical Rose – Mirror of Justice – Seat of Wisdom – Vessel of 
Honor—Morning Star – Gate of Heaven – Queen of Peace – House 
of Gold 

 

The center of the Rose window for the Blessed Virgin Mary contains 
the Sacred Heart and the center of the Rose window for the Sacred 
Heart contains 
the Ark of the 
Covenant which 
has symbolically 
referred to the 
Blessed Virgin. 
This appears to 
be an error, since 
the designer’s 
correspondence 
on the windows 
indicates that it 
should be 
reversed. 

Mary and Flint Stearns will be moving to Kalispell, 
Montana.  Flint has accepted a job working for 
the VA with homebound veterans.  They are 
considering it an adventure since they are new 
empty nesters.  They are keeping their house 
here as they plan to return to Baker City and our 

parish.  Mary says: “ We love our Parish and will miss each person!  
We’ve been praying for a thriving Catholic Community there 
where our faith can grow so would appreciate anybody’s prayers 
to that end.”   Your church family wishes you well in your new 
adventure!  Keep in touch!   


